
North Hampshire CCG Five Year Strategic Plan 
 
The North Hampshire CCG has developed a strategic plan which sets out its priorities for 
local health services for the next five years. The strategy is available in draft format on the 
CCG website (paper copies can be obtained from the CCG offices). It outlines the CCG plans 
for improving the health and healthcare of local people for the coming years and details 
how they intend to achieve them. 
The CCG is circulating the strategy document widely with the intention of gaining feedback 
from patients, the public and other interested parties. Once all the views have been 
gathered together and used to inform the plan a final version will be published in June 2014. 
 
Local people should send their views/comments on the plan to: 
Nhccg.enquiries@nhs.net 
Or by post to: 
North Hampshire CCG 
Central 40 
Lime Tree Way 
Chineham Business Park 
Basingstoke 
Hampshire RG24 8GU 
Tel:  01256 705507 
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